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      Christmas Party   

Year 1 & Year 2 
 

Dear Parents / Carers, 

 

Year 1 & 2 will be holding their Christmas Party on the morning of Wednesday, 15th 

December. 

 

There will be games, competitions and fun within the year groups. We are asking for 

a £1 donation towards gifts and prizes, the children will have allergy safe sweets 

given as prizes – these will be in their bags to take home. 

  

Children will be able to come to school in their party clothes ready for their party.  

Please ensure they have a warm coat for outdoor play etc 

 

Thank you for all your support in our activities. 

 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Mrs Burrell  &   Miss Hendrickson 
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